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ME!!0RAr;DUM FOR: R. H. Vollmer, Director, TMI Support

FROM: J. T. Collins, Deputy Director, THI Support

SUBJECT SC)lE00LE FOR THI-2 DECONTAMINATION / CLEANUP EIS

I have reviewed the proposed schedule for the preparation of an EIS as noted in
a meno from D.11uller to you dated !!ovember 14, 1979, and offer the following
cocnents. Assuming that we begin to prepare the EIS in Decenber, DSE is indicat-
ing that it will take 6 months to prepare and issue the draft EIS. Following
issuance of the draft they would allow up to 2 nonths for agency review and then
4 conths or longer to issue the final EIS. Over all, they are talking about a
year to conplete this effort. Allowing for the fact that we will probably have
a hearing on the EIS, we could be tied up for a year and a half. I believe this
is unsatisfactory. In ny opinion I believe we should make every effort to es-
calate the schedule as shown below:

1) Draft EIS - ||c should try to issue the draft EIS sometine between now and
March, but certainly no later than April 1,19C0 (4 nonths).

2) Agency Review - lie should allow 30 days to review. History has shown that
we will receive request for extensions (1 nonth).

3) Final EIS - I. don't understand why it should take 4 months to prepare and
issue the final EIS. In most cases unless we really blew it
in the draft, it is a natter of responding to the agency
cornents. I propose that we allow no more than 60 days for
this effort (2 nonths).

On this b6sts we should be in a position to have public hearings if required,
soactine around August 1980. This would parallel l'et-Eds tentative schedule for
making c working entry into Containment sonetine during the fall of 1980.

In the neantine, we should continue to prepare and issue the Environmental Assens-
ment for disposition of the processed water from TMI 2 and purging of the T!il-2
containment building.

I realize the schedule I propose is a tight one but with a little bit of extra
effort and overtine work, I believe it can be done. As you know, we prepared a
draft EA for EPICOR-II in one week. It was the institutional barriers that de-
layed the issuance not the staff.

C''TM. M:0 Irf d?/c .pt
Jh V. COLLUS &

John T. Collins, Deputy Director
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SUBJECT: ESTIMATED SCHEDULE FOR Tt!I-2 DEC0flTANIt!ATIO!!/CLEAf!UP EIS'
s

_

This is in response to your request of !!ovecber 9,1979 and confirns odr '

conservation of i:ovember 13, 1979. 1

Our current planning calls for the preparation and issuance of a Draft.
Environmental Statement by the end of tiay 1980. A specific date will be
established within the next few weeks. Since we anticipate a considerable
nur.b'er of coments, we expect that a 45 to 60 day corrent period'will t,e

'followed by 4 to 4h r.'onths of effort to develop the FES. This will' lead
to the FES being issued in late riovember 1980,

s

("N, A detailed schedule, including appropriate milestones will be developed by
! !!id-December.,
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Daniel R. fluller, Acting Director
Division of Site Safety and
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